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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: Linda Zitzner
Cc: R. Lee Dooley; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO0000155- Mills College

Dear Ms. Zitzner, 
 
Thank you for attending the meeting today regarding the fuel leak case for Mills College, Alameda County Environmental 
Health (ACEH) case number RO0000155.  It was a pleasure meeting with you and Mr. R. Lee Dooley of EquoLogic.   As 
discussed, one remaining data gap remained to meet the State Water Resources Control Board’s (SWRCBs) Low Threat 
Underground Storage Tank Case Closure Policy (LTCP).   ACEH requested preparation of a draft work plan to insure 
TPH was not a threat to the nearby surface water body.  As the previous well search only reviewed wells in the 
Department of Water Resources database, ACEH requests an updated well search to include the Alameda County Public 
Works database.  
 
Regards, 
Keith Nowell 
 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


